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February Mon 5th: Y5 visit to a mosque 

Mon 5th-Fri 9th: Y5 and 6 cycle train-

ing for children who have registered  

Thurs 8th: Y3 Assembly (Steph) 

Fri 9th: Class Assembly for both      

Reception classes 

Fri 9th: Parent workshop to support 

toilet training, 9am 

Fri 9th: End of half-term. School finish-

es at normal time 

Mon 19th: Children return to school 

Wed 21st: Parent Workshop: Emotion 

Coaching and Setting Boundaries (Part 

2), 9am 

Wed 28th: Y4 to Kew Gardens 

Thurs 29th: Y3 road safety training 

March Wed 6th: Y1 and 2 Road Safety theatre 

show in school 

Fri 8th: Y3 Class Assembly (Sue and 

Catherine) 

Tues 12th: Y5 and 6 Road Safety    

theatre show in school 

Tues 12th: Y3 Jewish Museum      

workshop in school  

Thurs 14th: Y1 (Peter) to Natural     

History Museum 

Fri 15th: Y1 (Elio) to Natural History       

Museum 

Fri 15th: Year 5 Class Assembly 

18th-22nd March: Spring Term Parent 

Conference Meetings 

Tues 19th: Y5 to Horniman Museum 

Wed 27th: Y2 scooter safety training 

Thurs 28th: End of term, finishing at 

3:30pm. No after school club on this 

Dates for your Diary Messages 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

One of our long-standing governors, Holly 

Clark, has decided to step down after approxi-

mately 15 years and we thank her enormous-

ly for all the support she has given to the 

school. One of our parent governors, Alison 

Powell, is coming to the end of her term so 

the governing body have decided unanimous-

ly to move her to fill Holly’s place as a co-

opted governor, therefore creating a parent 

governor vacancy.  

If you are interested in becoming a parent 

governor and feel that you would be suited to 

the role, please email me to express your in-

terest by Friday 9th February. Email: 

headteacher@wtwschool.co.uk 

Following this, we will then have an election 

where all parents have the opportunity to vote 

for their preferred candidate.  

We currently have a very experienced gov-

erning body so no experience of being a gov-

ernor is needed. Following an audit of gover-

nor skills, a parent with experience of working 

with young people in a school or other setting 

would be particularly desirable to complement 

the skills of the existing governors, but any 

parent is welcome to put themselves forward. 

 

Cycle training 

We have not had many sign up for the Year 5 

and 6 training. If there are any children in 

Years 3-6 who are non-riders and would like 

to receive some instruction in how to ride a 

bike, please contact Sharon. Please note this 

is only for children who need to learn how to 

ride a bike.  



Topic Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Friday, the whole of Key Stage 1 and 2 (Years 1 to 6) took part in a Topic Day. This was a 
day off their normal lessons and timetable where they became immersed in their topic for this 
term.  

Year 1 learnt more about animals including creating animals, painting, baking and putting on an 
animal fashion show. 

Year 2 stepped back in time and experienced a day at school during Victorian times.  

 

 

 

 

Year 3 spent the day learning about the Stone Age - including making jewellery and tools out of 
clay, and building model shelters. 

 

 

 

 



Topic Day (continued) 

Year 4 experienced a day all about South America - including dance, making masks and cooking. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of their topic on Africa, Year 5 spent the day producing some Ghanaian-inspired art and 

food. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 have been learning about human rights. On Friday they worked collaboratively on some 

wonderful portraits of people who have fought for human rights. 

 

 

 

 




